
Office: 262.634.7990
740 College Avenue, Racine, Wl 53403

www. living lightch urch.com

August 24,20t2

Dear Mayor fohn Dickert and Racine Common Council,

Our Church is planning a community block party to take place on Saturday,
September 29th from 11:00am to 3:00pm. We are settling into the neighborhood and
want to take the opportunity to meet our neighbors as well as provide a family
atmosphere where residents of the surrounding community can come out and have
a fun time.

We have two live bands lined up along with face painting four bouncy
structures, the Racine Police Dept. K9 Unit, Racine Raiders football team, carnival
games, free hot dogs and sodas, and more. The event will be held in our parking lot
however we are requesting the use of 8ù Street from Park Ave. to College Ave. (see
included map) for additional space.

As I'm sure you already know, all parking on the South side of Btt' Street (the
side on which the houses exist) has been temporarily eliminated due to the 7ü
Street construction project. However, we have approached both houses that face 8ù
Street to make sure that the closing of the street wouldn't negatively impact them.
They both agreed that it wouldn't be a nuisance as long as they get to come and eat
the free food!

We have been made aware of the fees associated with this request along with
the requirement of a hold harmless agreement with the City, and we are prepared to
pay those. I hope you will consider this event as a benefit to the community and will
grant us our request to have 8ù Street (from Park Ave. to College Ave.) closed from
B:00am-6:00pm on Saturday, September 29th.

Sincerely,

LIVl NC LNG HT
COMMUNITY CENTER

Dustan Balkcom
Center Manager
Cell:262.865.7825




